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Last week the pupils of the week were :- 

Nur: Curtis Moriarty 

Rec:  Krystian Jedrzejewski 

Yr 1:  Lillie-Mae Archibald 

Yr 2:  Maksymilian Makosiej 

Yr 3:  Maddison Thomas-Majid 

Yr 4:  Skye Hanson 

Yr 5:  Amy-Leigh Holroyd 

Yr 6:  Joseph Mitchell 

PUPILS OF THE WEEK 

 

 

WOW WORK OF THE WEEK 

Last week the Wow Work  of the 
week were :- 

Rec: Daniel Fossard 

Yr 1: Henry-Elias Parkin 

Yr 2: Freddie Murray 

Yr 3: Emily Hope 

Yr 4: Joe Moyers 

Yr 5: Amelia Miller 

Yr 6: Xander McKeever 

Attendance Winner 

Year 2—97.1% 

Well Done 

World Book Day 

 

Church Links 

This week in Collective Worship the children learnt about Kindness. In Collective Worship children in Year 1 
and Year 2 learnt about the Stations of the Cross. 

Ofsted Inspection              

HEADTEACHER’S AWARD 

Well done Harper-Louise Biddlecombe for receiving the Head Teacher’s award last week. 

On Monday we received a phone call to say that we would be inspected by Ofsted this week. Two Inspec-
tors arrived on Tuesday morning and spent two days in our school. Thank you to everyone who completed 
the Pupil Survey. We will update you when we have our final grading.  

We had lots of fantastic costumes for our World 

Book Day celebrations—here are Nursery, Year 1 and 

the staff all dressed up.  



Family Learning 

On Wednesday afternoon we held our Family Learning Spring Themed Event. It was well attended by lots 

of families. Everyone had a chance to make a Mother’s Day card and plant decoration. 

Upcoming Events 

Monday 23rd March—Morning—Knife Crime Awareness Workshop—Year 6 

Tuesday 24th March—3.00—3.30pm—SATs Meeting for Parents/Carers 

Monday 30th March—Year 3 Trip to Standedge Tunnel 

Wednesday 29th April—Family Learning—Spring Themed Event 

Friday 8th May—Bank Holiday—VE Day Anniversary 

11th –15th May— SATs week 

Morrisons Community Champion 

 Last week we were visited by Kat (Morrisons 

Community Champion) to donate 15 new books to 

our library. A big thank you to Morrisons for sup-

porting our school. 

 

Summer Production 

This year our summer production will be Oliver Twist. 

Mrs Horsfall would like to request donations of old 

grey/black school trousers, which could be used (and 

possibly cut) for our production. Thank you in advance. 

 

 

Year 6 Maths 

  Last week Year 6 were learning how to work out the area of a triangle during their maths lessons. 

Book Sale 

From tomorrow and throughout next week there will be a variety of books on sale in school for the children 

to buy. They will be on sale for 20p each and will be suitable for the whole school, from EYFS to Year 6 

children. 


